
 

 

ADDENDUM NO. 1 
REQUEST FOR PROPOSAL  

E-RATE FIBER WIDE AIREA NETWORK (WAN) 
RFP 23-24-103 

 

November 14, 2023 

The clarifications, modifications, changes, additions, and/or deletions contained herein shall be 
incorporated within the RFP documents. Such information shall take precedence over that 
previously published. 

Question 1: Please advise if EVPL (hub/spoke) and/or ELAN (any to any) technology is an 
acceptable option.  We fear the naming of technology specific to vendors may preclude a vendor 
from responding based on your language below.  Please advise. 

Answer 1: We are open to any solution that provides a resilient network. 
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